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Public Safety Subcommittee Meeting

February 6, 2019 @ 11:00 a.m.
101 Federal Street, 1 2" F loor, Boston, MA 02110

Public Meeting #6:

1. Welcome/Opening Comments — Gayle Cameron, Commissioner MGC

2. Approval of Minutes: October 11,2017 - Vote

3. Presentation by MSP Detective Lieutenant Brian Connors, MSP Lieutenant Tim Babbin,
and Springfield Police Department Lieutenant Lawrence Akers — “MGM Springfield Pre-
Opening Preparations and Post-Opening Update”

4. Discussion
5. Next Steps

I certify that on this date, this Notice was posted as “Public Safety Subcommittee
Meeting” at www.massgaming.com and emailed to: regs@sec.state.ma.us and
melissa.andrade@state.ma.us.
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Date: By: Gayle 8ameron, Commissioner

Date Posted to Website: February 1, 2019
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